
UNITY THROUGH S€R\JIC( 

February 19, 1982 

A Quarterly Meeting of tbe World Service Board of Trustees was held on Feb . 13, 1982. 
Three separate input pieces , of widely divergent viewpoints, concerning the World 
Service Office for Narcotics Anonymous were received from the Fellowship and reviewed . 

Due to the discussion and review 0£ the recent proposed Revision to our Service 
Structure Manual throughout N. A. and the input received by the Board of Trustees, 
it has been decided to conduct a study concerning the relationship between WSO and 
the Fellowship world- wide. We also would like to take this opportunity to look at 
our relationship to the Fellowship , so a special Sub-committee has been formed with 
these purposes as its goal. 

We are asking you the Membership to assist this Sub- committee by providing any 
written input, thoughts, feelings, and recommendations that you may have regarding 
either the WSO , The World Service Board of Trustees or both of these Service Branches 
of Narcotics Anonymous . 

All input received will be reviewed , edited and compiled into a comprehensive, non­
judgemental report as unbiased as this special Sub- committee is able to produce. The 
Trustees will review the report at a special meeting of the Board for the purpose of 
including any positive recommendations . 

We ask that you promptly send any input , as we are working on a tight time schedule 
and hope to have a complete report including any possible recommendations, available 
to the Fellowship prior to the WSC Conference to be held in Santa Monica, California 
May 5th thru 9th . 

Yours In Service, 

World Service 
Board of Trustees 

Send input NOW , To : Sub-committee Study 
Sally E. 
6091 Fullerton Avenue # 10 
Buena Park, California 90621 




